STRENGTH THROUGH UNITY

28 September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers
BWSC Uniform Review and Changes

Over the last 12 months BWSC and BWSC P&C have conducted a College Uniform Review. The findings as a
result of our Uniform Survey and Parent Forums across the Schooi community will come into effect from the
commencement of Term 1, 2019 across the College or until such time as you need a new uniform. These
changes are the recurring concerns of Parents/Carers, Teachers and Students and have been ratified at the July
2018 P&C Meeting and are as follows:

1. Years 7-10 Junior Uniform is the white school shirts with the schoal navy cargo shorts/trousers or navy and
gold skirt with the BWSC logo.

2. Years 11-12 Senior Uniform is the blue school shirts with the school navy cargo shorts/trousers or navy skirt
with the BWSC logo, -

3. The Senior Tan Slacks are no longer a part of BWSC uniform.

4. The only tracksuit pants to be worn at either Campus are theitracksuit pants obtained only from We're
Sportswear carrying the BWSC logo which have been upgraded to have a warm lining added for better
warmth and comfort.

5. A warmer winter jacket has also been added to the BWSC uniform options.

We thank all Students, Parents and Teachars who participated in the Uniform Survey and Forums. Woe sincerely

believe this will be a smooth process and hope all parent will encourage their children to wear the uniform with
pride.
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